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Hi,

I write to object against the current application for the Wallacia cemetery. In reading
 through the paperwork submitted there are numerous documents in which the
 recommendation is against proceeding with the proposal due to significant environmental
 impacts. There are also several other cemeteries already approved within a short distance
 to this one that are not in a residential area. The current golf course offers green space for
 exercise and social interaction for many people within the villiage. There is huge amounts
 of land in surrounding areas that are not currently residential areas that would be better
 suited to a cemetery. In this case should that area be later developed at least the new
 residents will be choosing to live near the cemetery, it won’t be dropped in the middle of
 their current villiage. I urge you to seek community feedback to here from other residents
 as I don’t believe this has been done satisfactorily at this stage and I also urge you to
 reject the application. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my objection to the Wallacia Cemetery proposal.

Regards
Adam Farrugia
Wallacia Resident




